## South Middle School Student Travel Educational Program

To: Mrs. Stanley

From: Mac Grace Chair of S.T.E.P.

We would like permission from the Henderson County Board of Education to take one trip during the 2014-15 school year to New Orleans, La. We want to leave on May 23 and return May 30. Educational points of interest will include but not be limited to the Audubon Zoo, French Quarter, Farmers Market, New Orleans Aquarium, WWII Museum, Swamp tour, River boat Jazz Cruise, Tour of the aboveground graveyards,

The trip will be by charter bus and we feel it is very educational in nature and would greatly benefit our South Middle School students.

Sincerely submitted

Mac Grace, STEP Chair.

Mac Sruce Ryan Reusch, Principal SMS

December 11, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

We respectfully request permission for an overnight trip on January 30-31 to participate in the Louisville Invitational Tournament in Louisville, Kentucky. Our first contest is on January 30, and we potentially could play 2 games on January 31.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Haile

Jeff Haile

Head Girls' Basketball Coach